
Fw: Forbidden City Dancing Permit
Janiece Roelofsen to: Daisy Gomez 05/28/2013 03:32 PM

From: Janiece Roelofsen/FM/CLB

To: Daisy Gomez/CC/CLB@CLB, 

----- Forwarded by Janiece Roelofsen/FM/CLB on 05/28/2013 03:32 PM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Brett Yakus/FM/CLB@CLB, Erik Sund/FM/CLB@CLB, Janiece Roelofsen/FM/CLB@CLB
Date: 05/28/2013 08:28 AM
Subject: Fw: Forbidden City Dancing Permit
Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

Complaint for entertainment application.
----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 05/28/2013 08:27 AM -----

"Charles C. Emmer" <ccemmer@gmail.com>

05/25/2013 03:50 PM

To lbbiz@longbeach.gov 
cc  

Subject Fwd: Forbidden City Dancing Permit 

We are residents of Marina Pacifica.  The noise is often loud enough that it sounds like they are 
outside our patio doors.
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Charles C. Emmer <ccemmer@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, May 25, 2013 at 3:42 PM
Subject: Forbidden City Dancing Permit
To: lbbiz@longbeach.gov

We are opposed to the dancing permit for Forbidden City.  It is bad enough when they have 
music on the week-ends until 11:30 or 12:pm.  They must have their music speakers on full blast 
on the week-ends.  Dancing will just make the noise unbearable.  In my opinion the music should 
be Forbidden completely at this location.
--
Charles C. Emmer
ASI Distributor # 237957
562-716-6014

--
Charles C. Emmer
ASI Distributor # 237957
562-716-6014
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